
Report of the Higher Education Subcommittee 
of the 

Arkansas Legislative Council 
 

June 18, 2010 
 
 
Mr. Chairmen: 
 
Your Higher Education Subcommittee met on June 17th, 2010,  and reports the discussion and 
consideration of the following items and presentations by the noted speakers: 
 

A. Dr. Jim Purcell, Director, Department of Higher Education, Memorandum from 
Richard Weiss, Chief Fiscal Officer of the State, dated May 26, 2010, concerning Pay 
Plan Implementation for Fiscal Year 2011 

 
B. Dr. Jim Purcell, Director, Department of Higher Education, Five Year History of 

Tuition and Fee Increases with Impact on Annual Tuition and Fees and 
Projected/Actual Fiscal Year Revenue Generated 

 
C.  Dr. Jim Purcell, Director, Department of Higher Education, Higher Education 

Institutions' Cost Containment Efforts 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
________________________________                    __________________________________                            
Senator Gilbert Baker, Co-Chair    Representative Johnnie Roebuck, Co-Chair 


